——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Invoice

From: Bruce Letsch <baletschi@mgmail.com>

Date: Tue, June 08, 2021 12:52 pm

To: "mtryteki@sprayfoamofmaine.com” <mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com:>

Good Afternoon Mike,

I will be mailing a check out to you tomorrow.

My wife and I want to express how impressed we were with the level of effort and quality of work that the
applicators put in. We have forgotten their names but I am sure you know who they are. We told them ourselves

how pleased and impressed we were. We want to repeat that to you. Please thank them again on our behalf.

Thanks, we were pleased to do business with you and will gladly provide references to others considering using
Spray Foam of Maine.

Bruce Letsch



